
                                  Announcements  

Covid-19 

All activities at the church are suspended, 
including all our community rentals. We will 
provide a brief weekly message with comments 
from John, and a bible reading every weekend 
via the website or email. Pastoral Care is making arrangements to keep 
in contact with those who are in need of it – seniors in Seniors Homes, 
etc. via phone calls. 

We continue to have expenses, such as utilities and salaries. If you are 
not on PAR, offering can be provided by: 

 Canada Helps at https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/13238 

 Mailing in a cheque to Streetsville United Church at 274 Queen St. 
South, Mississauga, ON L5M 1L8 

 You can now e-transfer directly to the church. From your online 
banking, add a recipient using the name Streetsville United Church 
and email address info@streetsvilleunited.ca E-transfers are 
automatically deposited in the church account with no need for a 
password. 

Please Stay Home. Wash your hands and, if at a grocery store or 
pharmacy, keep a “safe distance”. You can follow our status via our 
website at https://www.streetsvilleunited.ca/coronavirus-statement/ 

Spring Garage Sale – Sat. Apr. 25 – anyone donating jewellery can 
give to Adelaide any time before April 1. Any questions speak to 
Adelaide or call her at 905-812-9483. 

Canceled - Spring Fashion Show - Tuesday April 7  

Church Food Pantry – We have had 12 people in this month. If you 
can, please bring donations in during office hours (Tue – Fri 8:30 – 
12:30) – leave donations at the office entry door and let the office 
know they are there.  This week we need ONLY the following as we 
have limited storage: canned fruit, salmon, chicken, spaghetti sauce & 
pancake syrup. 

 

Our Prayer Chain is available.  When you have a prayer concern, call 
Kate Sparrow @ 905-302-4549 or the church office. 

 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/13238
mailto:info@streetsvilleunited.ca
https://www.streetsvilleunited.ca/coronavirus-statement/

